
 
 
 

 
 
 

                            
 
 

                 
  

 
 

    
 

        
      

 
         

        
 

 
   

 
  

Si'A)f Of '-.;.o,ufORNIA-HEAllH AND WELFARE. A<.ifNCI 

DEPARTM ENT Of SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Stree t , Sac r ame nto , CA 958 14 

E R R A T A 

TO: ALL-COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: MINIMUM GUIDELINES FOR ELDER AND DEPENDENT ADULT 
ABUSE INVESTIGATIONS 

REFERENCE: ALL-COUNTY LETTER (AGL) 90-109 

All-County Letter 90-109, dated November 15, 1990, transmitted the Minimum 
Guidelines For Elder and Dependent Adult Abuse Investigations. 

This is to clarify that the Minimum Guidelines released by the State Department of 
Social Services (SDSS) should be regarded as not regulatory. 

The activities outlined in the guidelines are those which would be ideally taken by an 
APS worker when sufficient funding and resources are available to permit them. 

cc: CWDA 
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